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Chair and committee members I would like to add my support to HB 4124.  I have 

been working with the Oregon Caves and Chateau Board for the past year on finding 

ways to advance the needed repairs to the Chateau     As a former Legislative 

member representing Josephine County, I understand the importance of preserving 

Oregons History and how that effort helps keep small communities viable and brings 

and maintains job opportunities for the area.  When the Chateau is restored both full 

time and seasonal jobs will be established adding to the economic vitality of the 

Illinois Valley.  I ask for your consideration and support of HB 4124 


